CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE

February 10, 2017

Jose Lopez or Maria Rodriguez
132 Wisdom Dr
Los Lunas NM, 87031

Re: Drainage Control Ordinance Violations; 8700 Sunbow Ave SW and 920
Suneast Dr SW 4875 Pan American Frwy NE

Dear Mr. Lopez and/or Ms. Rodriguez,

Numerous e-mails have been sent to the e-mail address provided on the
Stormwater Control Permit for Erosion and Sediment Control for violations at above
listed properties. In addition, these violations were discussed with the contractor onsite
2-7-17, wherein he was given two additional days to mitigate the violations and send
photos. This did not occur.

I am sending this letter to your home address as the contact via e-mail has been
unsuccessful. Ihave included copies of all documents that have been sent to the e-mail

provided.
PO Box 1293
If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3420.
Albuquerque Sincerely,
(ot

New Mexico 87103 Curtis Cherne, P.E.

Principal Engineer, Stormwater Quality

Planning Dept.

www.cabq.gov

Copy: mailed to property owner home address
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